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PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

Two Applicants Seek Approval in Guilford County 
 

RALEIGH – Bethany Medical Center, P.A. and Novant Health, Inc. have filed certificate 
of need applications with the North Carolina Department of Health and Human Services.   
 

Novant Health, Inc. proposes to develop a new diagnostic center, Triad Breast Imaging 
Center, in Greensboro.  The project is expected to cost $1.66 million and would be 
completed in October 2020. 
 
Public hearings for these projects will be held consecutively on Oct. 16 beginning at 11 
a.m. in the Horseshoe Conference Room on the 4th floor of the Guilford County Old 
Courthouse, 301 W. Market St., Greensboro.  
 
For more information contact:  
 
 Celia C. Inman, Project Analyst 
 Healthcare Planning and Certificate of Need Section 
 (919) 855-3873 
 Celia.inman@dhhs.nc.gov 
 

#  #  # 

Bethany Medical Center, P.A. proposes to relocate an existing ambulatory surgical 
facility with two GI endoscopy rooms, Peters Endoscopy Center, in High Point. The 
project is expected to cost $175,000 and would be completed in March 2020. 
 


